
 

 

 
 

LONDON BOROUGH OF ISLINGTON 
 

Neighbourhood Planning Regulations 2012  
 

Consultation on applications to designate a Neighbourhood Forum and Neighbourhood 
Area – Finsbury Park and Stroud Green Neighbourhood Forum 

 
Islington Council has received two applications from a community group, the Finsbury Park and Stroud 
Green Neighbourhood Forum: 
 
1.  Seeking designation of the area shown on the plan below as a Neighbourhood Area (to be known as the 
Finsbury Park and Stroud Green Neighbourhood Area); the Area Application; and  
 
2. Seeking designation as a Neighbourhood Forum for the area shown on the plan below (a more detailed 
map can be viewed via the weblink below); the Forum Application. 
 
From Monday 14 May to Monday 25 June 2018 the council is consulting residents and those who work or 
carry on business in the area and other interested stakeholders on both these applications. 
 
Part of the proposed neighbourhood area is in the London Boroughs of Hackney and Haringey and the 
applications have also been submitted to those councils. If the applications are approved by the three 
councils then there will be a designated Finsbury Park and Stroud Green Neighbourhood Area and a 
designated Finsbury Park and Stroud Green Neighbourhood Forum for the area. If such a designation is 
made no other organisation or body may be designated as a neighbourhood forum for that neighbourhood 
area until that designation expires or is withdrawn. Once designated the Finsbury Park and Stroud Green 
Neighbourhood Forum can produce a ‘neighbourhood plan’, a statutory planning document which contains 
planning policies for the development and use of land and can be used in making decisions on planning 
applications in the area.  
 
The Area and Forum Applications can be viewed online at www.islington.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplanning, in 
addition hard copies are available for inspection at Islington Town Hall, Upper Street, N1 2UD (Monday to 
Friday, 9.00am– 5.00pm). 
 
Any comments should be sent to the Planning Policy team: in writing to: Freepost RTXU-ETKU-KECB, 
Planning Policy, Islington Council, Town Hall, Upper Street, London N1 2UD; or by email to: 
planningpolicy@islington.gov.uk. Any comments must be submitted by Monday 25 June 2018 and will be 
made publicly available.  
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